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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: September 12, 2024 
Re: AABB Annual Meeting – Client Appreciation Event  

  
The 2024 AABB Annual Meeting is scheduled to be held on-site in Houston on October 
19-22. We are pleased to announce our attendance and ability to connect with our 
clients at this exciting industry event. 
 
We would like to invite you to an appreciation event celebrating the partnerships that we 
share in service of our local community. If you’re interested in attending, please RSVP 
to hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org by Wednesday, October 9, 2024.  
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